
Call for Papers - Nautica Fennica 2025: Interactions 

Nautica Fennica is seeking scholarly articles for its 2025 issue, themed as Interactions. Nautica 

Fennica is a peer-reviewed and open access flagship journal of Finnish maritime history and 

maritime archaeology. It is edited by the Finnish Association for Maritime History and published by 

the Finnish Heritage Agency. The editors of the upcoming issue are Professor Tuomas Räsänen, 

PhD. Kirsi Keravuori, and doctoral researcher Heidi Pitkänen. Publishing decisions are made by an 

editorial board chaired by Professor Emeritus Yrjö Kaukiainen and consisting of PhD. Anne Ala-

Pöllänen, DScMil. Ove Enqvist, PhD. Minna Koivikko, PhD. Sari Mäenpää, and PhD. Pirita Frigren. 

We invite proposals for articles that relate in particular to the following themes: 

- Sea–coast, sea–inland or sea–continental interactions  

- Interactions in maritime communities 

- Relationships between humans and non-humans in marine contexts 

- Human interactions with nature 

- Human interactions with the changing marine/coastal environments 

The publication is trilingual, and articles can be submitted in Finnish, Swedish or English. 

Please send an abstract of approximately 300 words by 31.5.2024 to Heidi Pitkänen 

(heidi.m.pitkanen[at]utu.fi). Acceptance decisions will be announced by 15.6. The deadline for 

submission of finished articles is 15.10.2024. After peer review and editorial work, Nautica Fennica 

will be published at the end of 2025.  

For further information, please contact Kirsi Keravuori (kirsi.keravuori[at]finlit.fi), Heidi Pitkänen 

(heidi.m.pitkanen[at]utu.fi) and Tuomas Räsänen (tuomas.rasanen[at]uef.fi). 

  
 


